WLC REF: MIRQ0093

From: |

Sent: 15 October 2014 14:11
To: wlldp
Subject: Main Issues Report Consultation

Good afternoon

| would like to comment on the proposals to change the land use at Wellhead Farm in Livingston
South to enable housing development.

This development would significantly alter the character of the area. There has also been recent
developments in the area which are already increasing traffic/local amenity use and will do so
further as the development is completed.

It is a significantly open stretch of land which provides excellent countryside aspects for local
residents and is a large part of the character of the area which has attracted the current residents of
what is a mature and established community.

Kind regards









